Companies House London office is
moving

From Monday 7 October 2019, you can visit our new London office in
Westminster.

Companies House
Ground Floor

80 Petty France
Westminster
London

SW1H 9EX

Our new office will continue to fully meet the needs of our business and
customers. We’ll offer the same registration and search services as our
current London office.
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